
02/09/2019 

MR Shane Wynhoven 
4 / 53 Queenscliff Road ST 
Queenscliff NSW 2096 
shane@hoven.com.au 

RE: DA2019/0845 - 68 A Queenscliff Road QUEENSCLIFF NSW 2096

To whom it may concern, 

We reject the proposed development submission as this would severely impact our quiet and 
peaceful enjoyment of our property which is located directly opposite the site (number 4/53 
Queenscliff road). 

We believe that the addition of a rooftop terrace will effect our outlook and increase the noise 
and privacy issues are of great concern. We urge the
council to reject the application in its current form.

Regards,
Shane Wynhoven

Sent: 2/09/2019 11:55:46 AM
Subject: Online Submission


